
Judicial Pension Administration Committee 

Key issues discussed at the meeting held on the 07th of March 2025 

Members of the Judicial Pension Board Administration Committee (JPBAC) were updated on the 
performance and activities of the Schemes’ Pension Administrator, XPS, for the fourth quarter 
of 2024.  

Members of the JPBAC were updated on progress made by XPS on the Pensions Dashboards 
project.  

The JPBAC were informed that members of the Ministry of Justice Pensions Operations team 
have reviewed existing practises, policies and procedures in the General Code of Practice 
against the Pension Regulator’s expectations for scheme governance and administration. An 
action plan was discussed and agreed to.  
 
Date of next meeting: 08th of May 2025 

 


